
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Did you see the pictures of our ‘Women in History Day’ on 
Facebook and Twitter this week? It was a hugely successful 
day, with each class learning about a 
different aspirational female figure. 
There was such a wide variety of 
learning on display, from paper 
airplane folding in Foundation, 
Votes for Women protests in Year 
one, and the building of atomic 
structures in Year 5! A huge thank 
you to Miss Cormican for organising such an exciting 
enrichment day for our pupils, and to all of #TeamCTS for 
bringing her vision to life so brilliantly well. 

On Tuesday, Miss Barr took the School Choir to the 02 Arena 
in London for the Young Voices Concert. It was such a 
successful day and your children behaved so well throughout 
the day, despite the long hours of standing, and singing! We 
were part of a 10.000 strong primary school choir on the day – 
and we even accompanied Heather Small on her song ‘Proud’ 
Thank you to Miss Barr for organising such an amazing 
experience for our children, to Mrs. Palfreyman for assisting 
with choir and to Miss Christian and Mrs. Overall for coming 
along to support our children on the day. 

Yesterday, Jan Martin, the director of Education for the 
ODBST visited the school to conduct a phonics review with 
Mrs. Palfreyman and she was very impressed by the work of 
the school and our talented staff. Our children are making 
excellent progress in early reading. Please remember to read 
with your child, a minimum of three times a week, as this will 
really accelerate their progress and 
ensure that they are as successful 
as they can possibly be. 
 
Mel Nugent 

  27 January 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo 

winning team who have earned most points 

over a week   

The team that have earned the most 

points in the week ending 27th January is the 

BLUE Team 

TT Rockstars  

Year 3 -  Kayden K and Clarabelle 

Year 4 -  Rahma 

Year 5 -  Abigail and Adrian 

Year 6 -  Ifrah and David A   

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our 

children. A special well done 

to the following Golden Book 

winners this week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Isabella  

R River  

1 Valentyna  

2 Carter  

3 Laharii J’Niah 

4 Harvey  

5 Gianna Harry 

6 Ella Leo  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
10 February 2023 - 315pm 
School closes for February  
half-term 

 

Monday 20 February 2023 

Back to school 

 

Attendance Bears 

KS1—  Poppy 95% 

KS2—  Mustard 98% 

Well done!! 

Bag 2 School 

We raised an incredible £150 

Thank you to everyone that 

donated! 

Sports Golden Book 

Aaira 



 

 

Young Voices 2023! 


